
From: Torres, Paulette 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 1:27 PM 
To: Baxter, Angela 
Subject: FW: Re: UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SEPTEMBER TEST - new date 
 
Angie, 
 
FYI as agreed. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Paulette A. Torres 
Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
(301) 415-5656 
paulette.torres@nrc.gov 
 
 

From: Hall, Lawrence E [mailto:Lawrence.Hall@austin.utexas.edu]  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 10:41 AM 
To: Torres, Paulette <Paulette.Torres@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SEPTEMBER TEST 
 
Mrs.  Torres, 
The dates of 28 and 29 September look to be the best.  I have a person on his employment 
probation period and that time period still falls in to the period he is being observed.  I will place 
it on my calendar.   Thanks for getting back to me. 
V/R 
Larry 
 
Larry Hall 
Reactor Manager 
Nuclear Engineering Teaching Lab (NETL) 
The University of Texas at Austin 
10100 Burnet Rd., Bldg. 159 
Austin, TX 78758 
C: (361)633-1842 
F: (512) 471-4589 

 
From: Torres, Paulette <Paulette.Torres@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 9:30:44 AM 
To: Hall, Lawrence E 
Subject: RE: UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SEPTEMBER TEST  
  
Mr. Hall,  



 
Yes. Management wants me to change the date of the exam due to the security inspection taking place 
on the same week (week of September 18). The week before, September 13-15 I’m available for the 
exam well as the weeks after on September 28-29 or October 4-6. Let me know your preference. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Paulette A. Torres 
Research and Test Reactors Oversight Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
(301) 415-5656 
paulette.torres@nrc.gov 
 
 

From: Hall, Lawrence E [mailto:Lawrence.Hall@austin.utexas.edu]  
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 12:35 PM 
To: Torres, Paulette <Paulette.Torres@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SEPTEMBER TEST 
 
Paulette, 
I was informed that the September exam would be rescheduled due to an inspection NRC 
wants to conduct that week on our facilities.  Have you heard this and if so, do you have a 
different date for the exam.  I have not had the candidates conduct their physicals yet because I 
wanted to ensure it was close to the exam date.  Thanks for your time. 
V/R 
Larry 
 
Larry Hall 
Reactor Manager 
Nuclear Engineering Teaching Lab (NETL) 
The University of Texas at Austin 
10100 Burnet Rd., Bldg. 159 
Austin, TX 78758 
C: (361)633-1842 
F: (512) 471-4589 


